

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ

Tel: 01362 693876 Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org

Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org



9th February 2023

Year 6 - The Crucial Crew Event

Thursday 9th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been extremely fortunate in securing a place for Year 6 to attend the 2023 'Crucial Crew' event, held at Letton Hall on 9th March 2023.

What is Crucial Crew?

Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety education event for Year 6 children across Norfolk. The programme involves working alongside partners including the RNLI, Norfolk Constabulary and HM Coast Guard to stage fun, engaging and informative safety events for students to learn about safety by experiencing risk in a safe, controlled environment.

Within the session, the children will take part in a number of realistic scenarios to help them learn how to stay safe. For example, the Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service will be running a workshop to teach children how to stay safe at home and how to prevent household fires.

The Details:

- Year 6 will have lunch at the earlier time of 11.30 am.
- We will be leaving school by 12.00 noon and travelling by coach to Letton Hall with an anticipated arrival 12.20pm.
- 'Crucial Crew' Event starts at 12.30.
- Departing Letton Hall at 2.40pm to return to school.

In order to meet rising travel costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.61 per child. If your child receives Free School Meals, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.30 per child. Payment and consent is to be made via Parentmail.

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please consent via Parentmail and pay for your child by Friday 24th February. Consent MUST be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs G Waymouth

On behalf of the Year Six Team